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November 2024/Marcheshvan 5785 

Hi: 

We are looking for your support as we look together to mark the 32nd year of our Community Eruv. 
You are aware that expenses for the Eruv include weekly inspections and repairs, taxes and 
insurance, along with fundraising and operational expenses. We are hoping to raise $70,000 in 
2025 to meet our financial needs. 

We are asking for an annual contribution of $150 to ensure that we will have a kosher, operational 
Eruv every Shabbat of the year.  

You can contribute online using a credit card, PayPal, Donor Advised Funds, and a variety of other 
methods from our website, www.bostoneruv.org (see the GiveButter link) or send a check to 
Greater Boston Eruv Corporation, 653 Chestnut Hill Ave, Brookline, MA 02445. 

If you have an email address that you would be willing to share with us, please send a note to 
info@bostoneruv.org. We are trying to reduce costs by sending these annual letters electronically 
in the future. 

We sincerely thank you in advance for your support and your commitment to helping us all in our 
community enjoy an enhanced Shabbat experience. 

Kol tuv, 

Jesse 

Dr. Jesse Hefter, President 
Rabbi Moshe Heinemann, Rav HaMachshir 
Rabbi Tzvi Elimelech Horowitz, Local Rav HaMachshir 
Zev Sack, Esq., Clerk 
Binyomin Brecher, Treasurer 

 

Weekly Eruv Status – 781.446.9797 
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